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RUDOLF STEINER SCHOOL OF ANN ARBOR 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES AND COLLEGE OF TEACHERS 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2022 

Present: Elizabeth Head, Knut Hill, Jim McCauley, Tim Standke, Paul 
Trombley, Gary Banks, Heather Rindels 

Others Present: Sian Owen-Cruise, College of Teachers 

Paul Trombley (College Chair) began the meeting at 5:32pm 

Review of Proposed Covid-19 Plan Updates by Sian including: 
 

● Keep all masking rules as they are now, masking indoors 
and no required masking outdoors, until Monday, March 
7. 

● Keep all the non-masking aspects of the current COVID-19 
plan in place until at least April 8, the start of Spring Break. 

● Starting on March 7, EC Classrooms will continue masking 
and we will re-evaluate every three weeks going forward. 

● Starting on March 7, Grades One to Eight make mask 
wearing voluntary. 

● Starting on March 7, High School will continue masking 
until at least April 8 – the start of Spring Break. 

 
Questions and Discussion of proposed plan: 

 
● College of Teachers raised questions about the plan 

design, answered by Sian. Teachers expressed general 
support for the plan.  

● Trustees raised questions about the plan design, answered 
by Sian with additional feedback by Teachers.  

Vote on proposed plan to be performed by email after meeting.  

A motion to approve the proposed COVID-19 Plan Updates was made via 
email by Knut Hill with support from Paul Trombley. Email votes were 
acknowledged, there were no dissentions and the motion carried. 


